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Continuation of Mask Policy for Dental Offices – October 25, 2022 
 
At its meeting on October 24, 2022, the PDBNS Board passed a motion that that the 
PDBNS would continue to align its masking policy for dental offices with that of 
Nova Scotia Health for ambulatory settings pending future re-evaluation.  
 
As per page 3 of the Nova Scotia Health protocols, masks are required in waiting 
rooms.  
 
Dental offices may find it helpful for patients, public, and staff to share this 
downloadable poster which identifies the origin of this policy 
 

https://policy.nshealth.ca/Site_Published/covid19/document_render.aspx?documentRender.IdType=6&documentRender.GenericField=&documentRender.Id=89010
http://pdbns.ca/uploads/publications/PDBNS_Mask_Poster_October_2022_FINAL.pdf

